
Save the Date: 2020 Capitol Connection Conference  
 
Mark your calendars for the Capitol Connection 
Conference on Thursday, February 27  to  Friday, 
February 28 at the Hilton in Atlanta/Fulton County.  
 

This two-day conference is intended to provide a better understanding 
of the issues ACCG is involved with during the legislative session and to 
connect county officials to their state legislators and state agency 
leaders. 
 
 Please remember to contact your state legislator and encourage them 
to join you for the ACCG reception and/or breakfast on Thursday, 
February 27.  
 
Registration will be available soon. 
 

 

 

 

 


